
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

ADVANCE NOTICE OF POSSIBLE DELAY OF ELECTRONIC 
(ACH) PAYMENTS IN THE CHECK CYCLE SCHEDULED FOR 

MAY 28, 2013 
 

MAY 23, 2013 
 
 
In conjunction with the upcoming Memorial Day holiday, electronic claims payments 
(ACH) for the May 28, 2013 check cycle may be delayed by one business day.   
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 


